
 
 

  17 Baird Street, P.O. Box 130, Fawkner, Victoria 3060, Australia 
Phone: 61 3 9355 6800  Fax: 61 3 9359 0692  E-mail: info@dulum.vic.edu.au  Website http://www.dulum.vic.edu.au 

 

 

24 November 2022 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr Wb 

 

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians,  

 

RE: INVITATION TO GRADE 6B & 6BE GRADUATION CEREMONY  

 

On behalf of management, I write to update you that Alhamdulillah, we have managed 

to adjust the venue logistics and such, we extend the invitation of the Grade 6 

graduation to the fathers of the graduates as well as their mothers.    

 

Hence the College warmly invites both parents to attend their Grade 6 child’s 

Graduation Ceremony.  

 

Details of the event are as follows:  

 

Date: Tuesday 29 November  

Time: 3:30pm – 4:30pm  

Venue: School Multi-Purpose Hall (Males) 

               School Multi Purpose Hall Back Room (Females) 

 

Fathers are requested to report to the males’ reception and mothers are requested to 

report to the females’ reception to be guided to the assigned venue. 

 

A box of desserts will be provided on the day to the students. Please advise the Level 

Coordinator should you not consent for your son to receive the dessert provided.  

 

We look forward to your attendance in marking this wonderful occasion!  

 

 

Wassalam,  

Ustaz Ashiq 

Primary Level Coordinator 


